Elizabeth Seton Children’s School
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA)
Annual Notice for Directory Information

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), a Federal law, requires that
the Elizabeth Seton Children's School, with certain exceptions, obtain your written
consent prior to the disclosure of personally identifiable information from your child’s
education record.

Directory information, which is information that is generally not considered harmful or an
invasion of privacy if released, can also be disclosed to outside organizations without a
parent’s prior written consent. However, at the Elizabeth Seton Children’s School, no
information from a student’s record will be considered eligible for the designation of
“directory information.”





